
 

 

 

 

 

 

   April 22nd, 2021 

 

 Postponement of Class XII Practical Exams 

 

Circular No. bbpsnb/cir/2021-22/0005 

 

Esteemed Parents and dear students 

Greetings!! 

It is hereby informed to all concerned students/parents/guardians/teachers that the Class XII Board 

Practical Examination of Chemistry and Informative Practices have been postponed till further notice. 

This change is done because of the rising cases of COVID 19. 

New dates will be intimated depending on the declaration of the Government/Competent Authority. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  With Best Regards 

  Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

  Principal 


